
Sierra Junior Tennis Association 
Board Meeting 

June 5, 2018 
Remy’s House 

 Present:        Deborah Alarcon, Christy Funk, Sherri Elcano, Cindy Porath, Remy Bernarda, 
Evan Brown, Michelle McKibbin 

  
I Approval of Minutes 

• Christy Funk moved to approve minutes with changes.  Evan seconded. 

II Treasurer Report 

• Checking account balance as of May 31, 2018: $28,064.87 

• Deborah Motioned to approve report. Michelle seconded. 
 

III Partner Programs 
1. Tennis Buddies of Reno 

• SUCCESS!! 

• Christy suggested that we create a data base of volunteers so that we can refer 
back to that list next year. 

• Michelle suggested that we reach out to the Education Dept. at UNR (specifically 
SPED) to ask for volunteers for fall 2018. 

• Cindy will contact Jordan Clements in regards to dates and time commitment for 
the 2019 Special Olympics. 

 
2. Boys and Girls Club 

• Reno High has 2 courts available, courts 5 and 6. 

• We can handle 20 on two courts. 
 

IV Junior Programs 

• High School Intensive Camp 
Well attended. Three left. 

• Middle School Intensive Camp 
Moderately attended.  Two Left. 

• 10 and under learning camps.   
Excellent attendance. 

• Team Tennis 
Very Successful. The Kids know what is going on and are helping with 
organization.  

• RTC Jamboree very successful. 
 
V Tournaments 

• We are attracting kids from all clubs and schools.  SUCCESS!! 
 



 
VI NJTL     Evening Under the Stars, June 8 

• 47 have registered 
VII Gala 

• Automobile Museum. No updates. 
 

VIII         New Business 

• Emily Greco suggested as potentioal social media/event coordinator. No updates. 
 

IX Adjournment 

• Deborah motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:17.  Sherri seconded. 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted by Sherri Elcano, Secretary 
Next meeting August 7 at Remy’s  at 6pm 
  

 

 


